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The views expressed herein are those of the 
individual author and are not necessarily those of the 
International Society of Hair Restoration Surgery (ISHRS), 
its officers, directors, or staff. Information included 
herein is not medical advice and is not intended to 
replace the considered judgment of a practitioner with 
respect to particular patients, procedures, or practices. 
All authors have been asked to disclose any and all 
interests they have in an instrument, pharmaceutical, 
cosmeceutical, or similar device referenced in, or 
otherwise potentially impacted by, an article. ISHRS 
makes no attempt to validate the sufficiency of such 
disclosures and makes no warranty, guarantee, or other 
representation, express or implied, with respect to the 
accuracy or sufficiency of any information provided. 
To the extent permissible under applicable laws, ISHRS 
specifically disclaims responsibility for any injury and/or 
damage to persons or property as a result of an author’s 
statements or materials or the use or operation of any 
ideas, instructions, procedures, products, methods, or 
dosages contained herein. Moreover, the publication 
of an advertisement does not constitute on the part of 

ISHRS a guaranty or endorsement of the quality or value 
of the advertised product or service or of any of the 
representations or claims made by the advertiser.

Hair Transplant Forum International is a privately 
published newsletter of the International Society of Hair 
Restoration Surgery. Its contents are solely the opinions 
of the authors and are not formally “peer reviewed” 
before publication. To facilitate the free exchange 
of information, a less stringent standard is employed 
to evaluate the scientific accuracy of the letters and 
articles published in the Forum. The standard of proof 
required for letters and articles is not to be compared 
with that of formal medical journals. The newsletter 
was designed to be and continues to be a printed forum 
where specialists and beginners in hair restoration 
techniques can exchange thoughts, experiences, 
opinions, and pilot studies on all matters relating to hair 
restoration. The contents of this publication are not to 
be quoted without the above disclaimer.

The material published in the Forum is copyrighted 
and may not be utilized in any form without the 
express written consent of the Editor(s).
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